
Special called City Commission meeting - June 29, 1998 - 9:30 a.m. - City Hall  

 

Mayor Gilley called the meeting to order with Comm. Cooke and Lacy in attendance. He explained the purpose of 

the meeting was to get the approval of the commission for the purchase of a 1998 Crown Victoria patrol car from 

Haprer Ford Sales, Inc. for the price of $21,765.20. He said there was an affidavit in lieu of publication prepared by 

the clerk as there wasn't time to notify the paper. Comm. Cooke presented a motion the car from Harper Ford in the 
amount of $21,765.20 be purchased, seconded by Comm. Lacy. roll call and vote-Cooke yes, Gilley yes, Lacy yes.  

 

With no further business to be presented a motion to adjourn was heard. 

 

 

APPROVED:_________________________    ATTEST: ______________________________ 

      James R. Gilley, Mayor        Dorothy J. Neal, City Clerk 

 

 


